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Dear Governor Haley:

My name is Jill Tyner, and I am the Library Media Specialist at New Prospect
Elementary School in Inman, SC. In November, my Kindergarten and First Grade
classes learned about voting and elections and participated in a mock election to vote for
their favorite type of cookie (Oreo vs. chocolate chip.) After Election Day, the students
learned about you, your family, and your job, and they decided to write you a letter. Each
class worked on writing a letter together, and each student drew a picture for you.

Enclosed you will find booklets each class made with their letter and drawings. I hope
you will take these messages from your littlest constituents to heart.

Congratulations on your re-election! We look forward to your continued support of
students and teachers in South Carolina's public schools.

Sincerely,

Jill Tyner
Library Media Specialist


